
5091 6/13/2018 A
Goodnight
Midstream

Former DCP pump
station  22S-36E-4F unknown

From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Geoff Leking"; Mann, Ryan; Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD
Cc: Ralph Tijerina; kim@etechenv.com; shane@etechenv.com
Subject: RE: Goodnight Midstream - Former DCP Pump Station Historical Release - Initial C-141 and Delineation Work Plan
Date: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 4:09:00 PM
Attachments: 1RP5091.pdf

approved_1RP5091_6.12.18 Compiled delineation workplan (002).pdf

Dear Mr. Leking:
 
Please note that NMOCD database indicates State surface and mineral ownerships. NMSLO can verify. If so, Like approval from
NMSLO required for the proposed delineation plan.
 
The 1RP for this incident is
 

 
Please remember to include this 1RP identifier to all communications. Also, please be advised that a release
characterization/delineation workplan as detailed in the attachment must be approved by NMOCD BEFORE any remediation work.
 
Also, NMOCD approves of the proposed delineation plan for 1RP-5091. For complete vertical delineation of TPH-impacted soil, 1 ft.
further in depth is required to verify permissible levels of TPH was maintained.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 
 

From: Geoff Leking <geoff@etechenv.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 2:16 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Ralph Tijerina <rtijerina@goodnightmidstream.com>; kim@etechenv.com; shane@etechenv.com
Subject: Goodnight Midstream - Former DCP Pump Station Historical Release - Initial C-141 and Delineation Work Plan
 
Olivia
 
Etech is pleased to submit the above referenced documents for your review.  The delineation work plan includes steps to further
delineate chloride concentrations at the site.  However, I request that this further chloride delineation be curtailed due to the very
low initial chloride concentrations observed in initial delineation sampling, and the depth to ground water in excess of 200 feet. 
Please contact me with any questions or concerns.  Thank you, Olivia.
 

Geoff Leking
 
Etech Environmental & Safety Solutions, Inc.
PO Box 62228
Midland, Texas 79711
Office: (432)563-2200 ext. 212
Mobile: (432)425-7160
Fax: (432)563-2213
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CONFIDENTIAL
This e-mail message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the individual(s) named above.  It contains
confidential and/or propriety information.  If you are not the intended recipient, please do not read, copy or distribute it or
any information it contains.  Please immediately notify the sender by return mail and delete it.
 


